
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
RECEPTION 

Tuesday, August 13, 2019 
6:00 p.m. 

City Hall Council Chambers 
800 Game Farm Road, Yorkville, IL 

 

 

     

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council may be in attendance at a reception 

for retiring Chief of Police Richard Hart and for incoming Chief of Police James Jensen 

to be held August 13, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers. 
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